
October 1, 2018 
 

Dear Valley View Parents/Guardians,  
 
Here is information for the upcoming week.  
 
Valley View has 3 open School Site Council positions. Please see the attachment below to learn 
more about this opportunity.  

 
The Welcome Carnival is around the corner!  Join us this  Friday, October 5​th​ from 5 to 8 pm ! 
See attached flyer for all the exciting activities, games and wonderful food options.  Get your 
wristbands early and avoid the lines by purchasing yours in the office for $5 this coming week! 
You can also purchase online at: ​valleyviewptc.com​  and pick them up at the carnival.  If  you 
are still interested in participating in the 1​st ​pumpkin carving contest (students only), please turn 
in your forms into the office so we know how many to expect.  

We still have opportunities to sign up to volunteer- 
Students - If you have a HS student looking for volunteer hours, please have them sign 
up at the below link (just a few slots left).  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B094FA8A629A0F85-welcome1 

  
Parents– we just need a bit more help on clean up crew…sign up if you can help. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B094FA8A629A0F85-welcome 
  
Also, at the carnival will be free books! We have many old and outdated curriculum that will be 
out on tables for the taking. Please feel free to take them home and enjoy! 
 
October 8th is a Professional Development day for our staff and there is no school. Enjoy your 
time together.  
 
We look forward to seeing everyone at the carnival Friday at 5:00!  
 
Sincerely,  
Principal Shari Anderson  
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